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Dear Friend;

What a joy it is to sit and write a letter to you. We have some really great things to share. First, it is
only 22.5 days until CAMPMEETING 2012 (as of this writing)!! [Editor’s note: It is now two weeks
(14 DAYS) until Camp Meeting 2012! Due to a computer burnout - this letter has been delayed. ®]

Already things are coming together in a BIG WAY! Thank you so much for being a big part of this
endeavor. We are believing that this will be the first of many such events over the course of the
next several years. We are confident that it will grow because God is in it and we have people like
you lifting our arms. |1am VERY confident that when enough of God's people come together in
agreement, LARGE things happen! Terri, Lilly and | LOVE church ministry and are committed to
continuing that part of Harris Ministries. We have a vision to see the church in victory, and we also
remain committed to the call to aid pastors in equipping the saints for ministry. But this new vein
of ministry is purposed to place HM outside the four walls of the church as well.

We saw in the Roaring Spring revival of 2000 (17 weeks long) that when the power of God escapes
the four walls of the church to a neutral setting, people can come who may be insecure about a
denominational title. Also, people who may never darken the door of ANY church may come just to
see what it’s all about. WE ARE EXCITED TO TAKE ON THIS NEW CHALLENGE!

We have just finished up a wonderful time of ministry in Pennsylvania. We were first at Mill City PA
where God moved and moved and moved . . . For almost a month we enjoyed the hospitality of
Pastors Jim and Dorothy Rugg. Then it was up to Maine for the first time in a new church to us in
Caribou. THEY LOVE PENTECOST THERE! We returned to PA and enjoyed three days of heaven in
Dickson City. Pastors Jim and Julie Dinger and their family are such a blessing! After we finished
there, we started at Cross Road Assembly at EImhurst PA. God moved in a special way - Sunday
night of that meeting the Holy Spirit settled in HEAVILY and the people just basked in the glow for
several minutes. WHAT a time and what fellowship with Pastors Ron and Donna Liples!

Now we are in Walterboro SC and have just finished another series of meetings. Again Sunday night
the Spirit of God moved on the church in such a deep way that it is hard to describe. We see a
consistency in the way God is moving and are confident that it will be the same July 26-28th! We
hope that you will be able to be there. There will be a SPECIAL Partner Reception, a time set aside
for all of our present partners as well as those who may consider partnering with us. YOU are
invited! We plan to have refreshments and one on one time just to thank you for your encourage-
ment and support. We will also have special prayer for you and believe for your miracle! We hope
you’re making plans to be with us. We LOVE YOU! Thanks for all you do!

In His service,
Carl, Terri, and Lilly
Your Evangelists

P.S. Thank you for continuing to remember Camp Meeting 2012 in your prayers.
P.P.S. If you regularly use e-mail and would like to receive your partner letter via e-mail, simply e-

mail us at partner@harrisministries.org and let us know. Otherwise you will continue to receive
your letter via U.S. Postal.
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